
 
 
 

St. Stephen’s Episcopal Cathedral and Trinity Episcopal Church, Pro-Cathedral have teamed up 
to host Scotland 2020! It is going to be EPIC! 
 
Join our cathedrals on a "Pilgrimage to Scotland 2020!" We will travel with Thin Places Mystical 
Tours from May 14-25, 2020 in Scotland. Completing the attached form is your expressed 
interest in learning more about the pilgrimage, and does not serve as the registration for the 
trip itself. We will notify those who sign up when registration opens. The pilgrimage is open to 
parishioners, friends, and family-all who are interested in a spiritual journey that informs a 
significant part of our Anglican identity and Episcopal faith. To Sign up, click on this link 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfhZCwkUDW97AEPItKAWz5sgJXOfRJTuksYMQ4c_
dMCbBIL9A/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
Please fill out the brief contact information form, so that we can notify you when registration 
opens. 
 
We would love to have at least 10 participants to sojourn with us. Once we receive your 
interest, you will receive detailed information about itinerary and cost. *Please note, deposits 
for commitments will be due in September and final payment in February, so please be in touch 
at your earliest convenience.  We will contact you when registration opens.  
 
Feel free to contact The Rev. Canon Pastor Shayna Watson at swatson@ststep.org, 717-236-
4059. To learn more about Thin Places Mystical Tours at https://thinplacestour.com/ 
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